
 

 
 

The July 28, 2022 Operations Committee meeting has been cancelled. We hope that this 
break provides a much-needed reprieve and we will see you at the next regularly 
scheduled meeting on August 25, 2022.   

 

For any questions, contact the COH office at hivcomm@lachiv.org or 213.738.2816. 

LIKE WHAT WE DO? 
Apply to become a Commissioner at http://tinyurl.com/HIVCommApplication 
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Visit us online: http://hiv.lacounty.gov 
                                                            Get in touch: hivcomm@lachiv.org 
     Subscribe to the Commission’s Email List: 
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